
2012 Convention Displays

Art Pottery                                                          Dinnerware                                                                        

Stoneware                                                                   Memorabilia                                                                       

People’s Choice: “Red 
Wing in the Desert? 1952” 
by Charles Hanson. 
Best of Show: “Ardennes” 
by John Sagat.
Other Dinnerware Displays: 
“Plain Pattern 1935” by 
Glenn Beall, “Rock Your 
Red Wing” by Beth Tillman 
and “Town & Country” by 
Karen Wolters.

People’s Choice: 
“Just Cannot Decide 
What to Collect!” 
by Eugene Petersen 
& Gretchen Voight.
Best of Show: 
“Bottles of 
Sherwood Brothers 
Pottery” by Dennis 
Nygaard.
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Dennis 
Yaeggi 
Rare Item 
Award: 
5 gallon 
salt glaze 
beehive 
jug with 
five leaves 
by Rick 
Natynski.
Other Rare Item displayers included: Glenn 
Beall, Jeanne & Dennis Weber, Stuart Fritz, 
Greta Hoerman, Ralph Ryan and Jonathon 
Braasch.

People’s Choice: 
“The Anniversary 
Line” by Jay & 
Deanna Juergens. 
Best of Show: 
“Egyptian Vases” 
by Ralph Ryan.
Other Art Pottery 
Display: “Trader 
Vic” by Stan & 
Ruth Nerhaugen.

People’s Choice: 
“Charles Murphy 
Paintings”
by Paul Wichert. 
Best of Show: 
“The Glaze” by 
Jon & Tammi 
Hawley.

RWCS Convention attendees were treated 
to some fantastic displays in 2012. 

We appreciate the work and creativity of 
everyone who displayed and volunteered – 
their efforts made this year’s Display Room 
hard to top.

We’d also like to thank Todd Avery, who 
brought in an incredible panoramic photo of 
the city of Red Wing as a non-competitive 
display. Todd acquired the original early 
1900s photo at an estate auction in Red 
Wing and had it blown up to a monstrous 22 
inches by 11 feet! He plans to share close-up 

portions of the photo (above) in future issues 
of the RWCS Newsletter.

As always, we thank Stacy Wegner and the 
RWCS Board of Directors for its dedication 
and support and Red Wing High School 
Custodial Staff members for their help. We 
also thank everyone who spoke to us about 
doing a display next year. We’ll be in touch!

-Laura Beall, Display Room Chair
605-464-5941 display@redwingcollectors.org


